
From: jennine krieger   
Sent: June-12-16 12:18 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: REF: EB-2015-0141 
 
I have read that Hydro One is wanting to significantly increase the cost of renting space on their 
utility poles. This will result in higher costs to internet, cable and telephone providers, which in 
turn will result in higher fees for Ontario residents. Please don't give approval to this price 
increase. 
Thank you for your attention. 
Jennine Krieger 
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